

25 November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

The School Council have decided to invite pupils and staff to take part in the Christmas Jumper Day again this year.

All you have to do is wear a festive jumper/dress/t-shirt on Friday 10 December and donate £1 (suggested donation) via the Just Giving page – link and QR code below. This will help raise money for Save the Children, which is such a worthy cause.

Please note that children may wear their own clothes if they choose or do not have a festive jumper.

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/cjd210024450



Many thanks

Fleur McPherson School Council Coordinator